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Comments: Wilderness Areas and all other forest service lands are for recreational use. There have been many

impacts to these areas for that very reason for hikers, hunters, and skiers. Many of these impact were so citizens

could recreate safely. Why risk the safety for rock climbers when fixed anchors have minimal impact, do not

require motorized equipment for installation, do not effect wild life, and are hardly visible. Fixed anchors have

been co existing inside the wilderness act perfectly so there is no reason to change that now unless the same is

planning to be done for every installment that aids in recreation on Forest Service Land. 


